
Adult/Student Book Club 
for 4th and 5th Graders 

 
 
 
 

The Adult-Student Book Club is open to any 4th or 5th grader and an 
accompanying adult (does not necessarily have to be a parent).  At our 
first meeting in October Mrs. Brody, librarian, will have ready the first 
book that participants will read for our discussion in November. 
Together we will choose books for January, February and March.  Each 
adult/student team will get one copy of the book to read each month.  
In order to understand how a book club works from start to finish, it is 
essential that you make a commitment to attend all 5 meetings.  
If you have further questions, please call Mrs. Brody, (425)456-6108. 

 

Meeting Dates: 
7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the library 

Monday, October 24th 
Monday, November 21st 
Monday, January 23rd 
Monday, February 13th 

Monday, March 27th 

 

Agenda 
♦ Welcome 

♦ How a book club works 
♦ Choosing books  

♦ Future dates and times 
♦ Snacks 

♦ Reviewers

------------------------------------------------------ 
Yes! We will make a commitment to come to all the  

Adult-Student Book Club meetings! 
 

Student Name _________________________________________________ 
 
Parent or other Adult Name _______________________________________ 
 
e-mail (please print clearly) ______________________________________ 
 
Teacher______________________________________________________ 


